14th April, 1937.

W+ G+ Bennie, Esqg.,
Sunbury,
ROSDIEPRO2CH

Dear }Mr. Bennie,

“any thanks fer your letter of 8th inetent and fopr all
vour help with UHAMBO and I7TYALA., We ehell ilndly send you
vix copies of each when they sre rubhlished, or nore if you
desire them.

1 underetand that a dozen conies o!" the Ortixograﬂ\y
pamphlet have been sent you.

Youre pinceroly,



